
In 2021 the RCM celebrates 140 
years since the Trained Midwives 
Society was established. To mark 
this milestone we are asking each 
RCM branch to raise £140 for the 

Cavell Nurses’ Trust which supports 
midwives and maternity support 
workers in times of financial hardship.  
The campaign is 1 October – 5 
December 2021.

Fundraising to support midwives and 
MSWs in challaenging times


